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Merry Christmas from City Investors Circle – London

We would like to wish all our readers a relaxing and peaceful
Christmas, and a healthy, prosperous, and Happy New Year for
2025.

It’s  been  an  interesting  year,  with  opportunities  for
investors in producing gold miners and selected exploration
companies  to  increase  portfolio  value,  with  gold  breaking
records to an all time (nominal) high price.

We should remain positive moving into 2025.
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Merry  Christmas  from  City
Investors Circle – London
We would like to wish all our readers a relaxing and peaceful
Christmas, and a healthy, prosperous, and Happy New Year for
2025.

2024 was yet another challenging year, with market disinterest
and political events worldwide combining to sell most junior
mining  stocks  down  to  well  oversold  levels,  and  that  has
tested our nerve and resolve, but we are still here.

We should remain positive moving into 2025 as there is a
growing feeling that things are starting to turn upwards for
the oversold junior mining sector.
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I  would  like  to  take  the
opportunity to thank all those that
have  read  this  website,  our
newsletters,  and  attended  our
events  during  the  year,  we
appreciate your loyal support.
.

I would also like to thank those that have have worked with
me, Bheng, Jacque, and Karla for their hard work in ensuring
our events went well, and Bestow for her efficient work and
admininstration of the website.
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City Investors Circle is based in
the financial district in the City

of London
We present interesting and exciting junior mining companies
listed on the ASX and TSX stock exchanges to a group of city
professionals, and private investors, all of whom are active
investors with a mandate to invest in junior mining companies.

Our audience is selected and invited individually to ensure
interest and relevance for the presenting company.

Meetings  are  non  deal,  small  group,  highly  focused  and
engaged,  with  a  lively  Q  and  A  to  follow  the  main
presentation.

We  create  awareness,  and  maintain  interest  in  presenting
companies by disseminating their future news to our entire
investor group via email, social media, and our Monthly Review
newsletter.

If you wish to present to our select group of active mining
investors, please email andrew@city-investors-circle.com
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This website is not sponsored, we
are truly independent, and will

always remain so
Companies featured here have either presented to the Circle in
London, or have been selected because they are considered to
have interesting projects, in good jurisdictions, run by an
experienced management team.

All information used in the preparation of this communication
has been compiled from publicly available sources that we
believe to be accurate and reliable, however, we cannot, and
do not, guarantee the accuracy or completeness of this.

These  articles  are  for  awareness
and  informational  purposes  only,
and are not recommendations in any
form.  Always consult an investment
professional.
.
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To  read  our  full  terms  and
conditions, please click HERE
.
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